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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT
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Dear Supreme Court of Washington Justices,

I was dismayed to hear that the LLLT program is coming to an end, but
heartened to hear that it still may be salvaged.

Why would you allow the narrowing of LLLT scope or elimination of the
LLLT licensure at a time when many of our state's citizens are suffering
financially and could benefit from this program?

It is more important than ever to help our disadvantaged fellow citizens gain
justice and the benefit of counsel that others of us can easily afford.

Respectfully,

Ellen Scherb
160 Lee St #201
Seattle, WA 98109
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